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AAACU Team Members Celebrate Earth Day with Trash Pickup Event 

Alpena, MI, April 4, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) team members recently 
participated in an Earth Day Clean 
Up event organized by Great Lakes 
Great Responsibilities on Saturday, 
April 20, 2024. 

The event, aimed to raise awareness 
about environmental conservation 
and protect the pristine beauty of 
our Great Lakes. AAACU team 
members and many other volunteers 
worked tirelessly to pick up over 
36,000 pieces of trash, preventing 
them from polluting our precious 
waterways. 

The cleanup event is part of Great Lakes Great Responsibilities' mission to remove one million 
pieces of trash from our Great Lakes, thereby safeguarding the health and vitality of these vital 
ecosystems for future generations. By actively engaging in cleanup efforts, AAACU 
demonstrates its commitment to environmental stewardship and community involvement. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of March 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,290 members with total assets equal to 
$800,822,639. 

Pictured: Alison Jakubcin, Kimberly Wisniewski, Michelle Woodruff, Patti Prittie, 
Kayla Parsell, Travis Vanhorn, and Liam Kieliszewski 
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